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What’s hot and what’s not in your home 

 

TGPC invested in a device to measure exactly where 
heat is being lost from homes.  The device, which is 
very easy to use, shows the temperature of the air so, 
for example, warm air escaping from a roof or a door 
becomes visible.  You can borrow the device to show 
which parts of your home need further insulation or 
repairs, resulting in lower heating bills.  Please call 
Kate Mather on 07776 180121 or make contact by email 

at katemather@landgatetg.co.uk 

New Barn Farm – back to the drawing board 

 
 

The planning application submitted last year has been 
withdrawn following conversations between the 
applicant and Cotswold District Council.  The plan 
proposed restoration of all seven buildings on site to 
form residential units and was designed to comply 
with Cotswold District Council’s conservation policies.   

On-line scavenger hunt planned for 26th February 

 
 

On Friday 26th February at 7 p.m.  St Mary’s will 
present its first scavenger hunt.  If you haven’t played 
before, it involves participants of all ages chasing 
round their homes to find items that fit the 
description given by the question-setter.  If you or 
your team find the item first, you get a point.  The 
winner is the team with the most points.  Creativity 
and a sense of humour are essential if you want to 
win! 

The MC will be Kate Mather and the cost is £10 per 
household.  Please pay by bank transfer to:  
PCC of Temple Guiting, Sort Code 30-95-75, Account 
Number 00916229 Ref: Scavenger Hunt 
 
Contact Ali Clifton-Barnard on 01386 584976 if you 
have any questions. 

  

mailto:katemather@landgatetg.co.uk


Temple Guiting Newsletter  Number 14 

2/2 
Contact: Templeguitingparishcouncil@yahoo.co.uk 

Parking in Temple Guiting 

 
 

Residents of the ‘village’ and The Sherry notified TGPC 
of problems parking near their homes.  Following a 
consultation with residents, TGPC decided to 
encourage visitors to park in the Village Hall car park 
by installing clear signage at the entrance to the car 
park and further signposts at several points in the 
village.  Unfortunately, GCC Highways refused to allow 
signage to share existing posts so some new posts will 
also have to be installed. 

Register for free school meals for children throughout the holidays 

 
 

Gloucestershire County Council voted to extend its 
provision of free school meals to cover the holidays.  
If you haven’t yet registered and believe that you 
might be eligible, you can call 01452 426165 or visit 
this site for information and to register.  

Road closures – A436 

 
 

Not strictly speaking in the Parish, but the A436 
between the B4068 turning and its junction with the 
Fosse Way at Bourton is scheduled to be closed for 
tree removal until 12th February. 

Register now for postal voting in May 2021 
 
 

 

Last year's local elections were postponed because of 
Covid. The election of County Councillors and the 
Police and Crime Commissioner will now take place on 
Thursday 6th May this year. You will be able to vote in 
Temple Guiting Village Hall under Covid  compliant 
conditions – wearing a mask and using your own pen.  
However, you may prefer to vote by post especially if 
you are in one of the more vulnerable groups.  To 
vote by post, you must register by 20 April 2021. 
Forms are available at cotswold.gov.uk/registertovote 
or by calling 01285 623002. 

 

https://emsonline.gloucestershire.gov.uk/CitizenPortal/en?ReturnUrl=%2FCitizenPortal
http://www.cotswold.gov.uk/registertovote

